
 
Hi - I am writing to submit my written comments per Pennichuck East request to raise the rate at a 
permanent increase of 21.05%.  As a Litchfield NH resident, our water rates are already out of line 
compared to surrounding towns using the same PEU. (more than double of other area's).  This is 
unacceptable, and at the very least Litchfield NH should be exempt from the increase and someone 
should look at why our rates are so much higher than the other tows.  The NH public utility commission 
has certainly failed Litchfield NH... 
 
Doug Archambault 
11 Riverview Cir, Litchfield NH 03052 
603-548-9724 
 


